
Clarinda Rotary Club Scholarship Program
Requirements for Scholarship Applicants

Rotary Club members would like to get to know the students who are applying for the 
Rotary scholarship. In order to have this opportunity for a scholarship of $500, seniors 
interested in applying for the Clarinda Rotary Club Scholarship are required to fulfill the 
following requirements:

1. A senior must attend at least 1 Rotary Club meeting throughout the school year, 
to be completed no later than March 1st in each given year. Meeting time is 5:30 
p.m. to 5:30 p.m. every Tuesday at Clarinda Regional Health Center Conference 
Room A.

2. A senior will present a short report to club members, of some of the activities 
they are involved in.

3. A senior must submit, in typewritten form, the application and a brief synopsis of 
what the Rotary Club means to them and how Rotary International has aided 
people worldwide. These are to be sent to Kathleen Keefer by March 15th.

4. A senior must help with at least one (or more) club service activities, which could 
include (but not limited to):

a. Assist with the Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper.
b. Attend a game night or social event to support our Dictionary Project.
c. Help with a club service activity.  This would require keeping in touch with

a club member to find out about the scheduling of club activities.

Information about club activities may be obtained by calling:
*Club President, Beckie Linn Gregory, at 303-7796
*or Club Secretary, Gretchen Sump, at 542-4561.

Fulfilling all of these requirements for the awarding of the Clarinda Rotary Club 
Scholarship will allow Senior the familiarize him/herself with the Rotary Club and with its 
mission.

After notification of being the scholarship recipient at the Awards Assembly the $500 will 
be sent to the school/college the student attends. The student is requested to attend a 
Rotary meeting sometime between awards night and the time they go to school to share 
their plans with the club members.

Complete the Local Scholarship form 
found on the CHS Website and attach the following:

*A brief synopsis of what the Rotary Club means to you, and how the existence of the 
Rotary Club has aided people worldwide.

*Submit to Kathleen Keefer by March 15 in typewritten form:
Kathleen Keefer
315 N 19th St.
Clarinda, IA 51632

Form may also be emailed to:  klkeefer@mail.com


